

June 5, 2020



Holly Spaulding Capitol Volkssport Club 4627 Timothy St SE Lacey, WA 98503

Dear Holly Spaulding,

On behalf of the AVA Board of Directors and the Big Give planning team, thank you and your club for your donation of \$500.00 to the American Volkssport Association's annual fundraising campaign, The Big Give S.A. 2020. Your donation will be used to continue the mission of the AVA.

Each year, AVA: America's Walking Club, continues to advance its mission through supporters like you. Your commitment to help bring health and wellness to our communities is sincerely appreciated.

Last year with your support, we raised over \$81,000 and surpassed all previous fundraising goals! The online contributions helped us raise an additional \$1,000 in prize money! Special thanks to all our club members and individuals who helped us get the message out and responded even in these difficult times.

Again, thank you for supporting AVA: America's Walking Club!

Sincerely,

David Bonewtiz

President, AVA

Henry Rosales

Executive Director

Special Thanks to the Big Give Committee

Nancy Wittenberg - Chair, Big Give Committee | Henry Rosales | Susan Medlin | Phyllis Olson Bob Hall | Charlotte Phillips | Hector Hernandez | Samanta Sanchez | Emily Chetwood

The American Volkssport is recognized by the Internal Revenue Service Center as a charitable organization, and as such, donations are tax-deductible from your personal income taxes, within current applicable IRS tax codes. The tax ID number of the American Volkssport

Association is 74-2164037.